
   
CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM  

 
 
 
 

AGENDA ITEM             APPOINTMENT TO TECHNICAL ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE/KTMPO 

 
  
ORIGINATING DEPARTMENT             MAYOR/COUNCIL 
 
  
BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
  
The City of Killeen is a member of the Killeen Temple Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(KTMPO).  In 2013, a Technical Advisory Committee was formed by KTMPO to review technical 
issues and develop preferred technical alternatives for Policy Board action.  The City Manager 
was appointed to serve as a voting member on the Committee. 
 
  
DISCUSSION/CONCLUSION 
  
In order to ensure the City of Killeen continues to have a vote Council action is required to 
appoint a new member to fill the City Manager vacancy. 
 
  
RECOMMENDATION 
  
It is recommended that the City Council appoint Ronald L. Olson to replace Dennis Baldwin. 
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